
Lyneham & Bradenstoke Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group  

Update to Parish Council 15th September 2020 

 

 

1. Regulation 14 consultation ran from 29th June to 31st August 2020 
x Online from 29th June 
x Leaflet distribution completed by 30th July 
x Statutory Consultees informed on 15th July 

 
2. Returns were particularly good and better than comparable parishes 

x 392 people took part in survey (366 took part in initial survey) 
� Responders a good match to the parish’s demographics 
� Excellent spread from all areas  

x Out of 45 Statutory Consultees, 16 responded  
� Notable exception was Wiltshire Council, who despite being offered 2 

extensions, still (as of 11th September) have not responded 
� This is par for the course as we do not have railways, coalmines, canals etc. 

 
3. Next step is analysing the responses and preparing recommendations for amending the Draft 

Plan which will be discussed and adopted by the Parish Council 
x Initial high-level analysis suggests just 5% do not support the Aims, Objective and 

Policies of the Plan which has been in line with past surveys 
 

4. Thank you to all those people who have organised and contributed to the process of making the 
Regulation 14 process run smoothly 
 

5. Thank you for all those who have taken part in the survey.  It is your opinions that form the Plan 
as it reflects the needs and aspirations of the Parish 

 

Regards 

Councillor Keith Webster 
Chair Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

 

 


